Minutes of the Lode Tennis Club Committee held on Thursday 2 December 2010
at The White House Abbey Lane Lode at 8.00pm

Present: Jeff Kempster Arthur Tomlinson Ann Tomlinson Sally Jaggard
Will Jaggard Denise Bardan Maureen Brown
Action by
1. Apologies received from John Lince.
2. The minutes of the Committee Meeting held on 22 September 2010 were accepted as a true record
without amendment.
3. The arrangements for the Safari Dinner Party were progressing, and approximately 9 acceptances
had been received so far. Denise and Maureen would endeavour to contact people directly a bit
nearer the time to see if this could be increased. Denise asked if John Lince had volunteered for the
communal desserts to held at John and Jackie’s house. We thought he had, but would get him to
confirm this. JL
4. Jeff was still investigating an alternative coach for next year. It was suggested that It might be worth  JK

contacting Katie Jarvis to see if that was a possibility.
5. The next meeting was set for Wednesday 23 February 2011 at 8pm at Jeff’s house.

6. The meeting closed at approximately 9.00pm with thanks to the members for their attendance.
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